
August 6, 1996 

 

 

 

Reverend Jarl S.V. Sorenson 

Messitytonkatu 5 A 14 

00180 HELSINKI 

SUOMI Finland 

 

Dear Reverend Sorenson: 

 

Thank you for your letter of July 27, 1996. 

 

The Review Board appreciates your taking the time to provide input.  Your letter will become part of 

the Board’s permanent record. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 


